

# Freestyle Key Committee

Those present at the Freestyle Committee Meeting 12th Sept 2022: Martin Carr, Rob Taylor, Andrew Norris, Paul Telling, Rohan Morris, Jeff Blackburn, Piers Lincoln, Harry Cootes	
Promote Futures Camp. MC to send out details in next e-Newsletter. MC will also try and get a video of the moguls run with a suitable ramp and pass details of judges cards to Joss E. The Saturday is training, with the Sunday fun comps	ACTION MC
Judges training - There is demand for more on-line judges training. MC to progress. RM/PL also interested in the dates to promote locally	ACTION MC
Slope Run Events - The next comp will be the Farmers Jam and after that the Oakcake in Oct. AN to investigate what judges are required for the latter (Post meeting note 4-6 judges would be good)	ACTION AN
Selections - RT to update the information document on selections, with MC to ensure the entry form is current. Once done the plan is to open this up with a deadline of the end of November.	ACTION RT/MC
Futures Project - There was 75 athletes and 11 coaches at the recent event at Tamworth. RT advised there are more sessions available to book on the SSE site and that more are being added at the moment. AN added it would be good to include one at Castleford	ACTION RT
English Champs - Currently looks like Manchester will be ok for Park comp in 2023. AB in discussion with CF, plan is to have a Zoom meeting to discuss in more detail. AN, MC, RT, PL also interested in being part of the discussion	ACTION AB
Greystone – RT advised that they are looking at future dates with a few to having 1 session per month to ensure a good turn out. Furthermore, to include some ex-athletes are coaches	ACTION RT
Moguls course to UKCP – The last meeting was in Nov 2021, - Richard B Innovation multimedia etc. MC to chase	ACTION MC
Para - MC is going to engage with SSE with a view to getting some action. It was noted this could include others areas of SSE and TeamGB	ACTION HC
General question was raised about how we get more people into skiing. MC to arrange SSE meeting to discuss. It was noted there was a talent committee, but not sure what happened before it was paused. Maybe include Mark R in this discussion	ACTION MC
MC to investigate the travel insurance small print in regard to Moguls	ACTION MC
RM was wanting to arrange a coaches course for PnP at Kendal. The suggestion was to ensure there was sufficient local demand and then discuss with Ryan to get one booked in.	ACTION MC/RM
Any additional Freestyle Slopes - as per <a href="http://www.freestylesnowsports.co.uk">www.freestylesnowsports.co.uk</a>	ACTION MC
Paul reported that his position ends at the end of October. However, it is likely that this will be extended	
Moguls coaching CF - Dates are on the system until the end of 2022. We now have 2 main coaches doing the sessions, with 2 more that can help as and when required	ACTION JB/MC

# Freestyle Key Committee



Coaches at Xscape, Yorkshire - This is now ok, but needs to be arranged in advance via Pete (Post meeting note - introductions have been made between Pete/RT)	ACTION AN
RM advised that some local lads, who are studing film at Leeds, have produced a short film about Kendal Slope for use by the club via social media as well as being subitted to the Kendal Moutain Fesitval. You can watch the festival locally or on-line via an access pass	